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Invitation Letter

Dear

The $th International Conference on Futures and Other Derivatives
(ICFOD 2019) will be held on October 18-19, 2019, Zijingang Campus of
Zhejiang University, Hangzhou, Zhejiang Province, China. The conference
will invite well-known scholars from the United States, South Korea and
other countries, Hong Kong and other regions to communicate and discuss
on price discovery and risk management issues.

It will be our great honor if you can attend this international conference,
we’re looking forward to your coming.

Best Wishes,
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